
SCOIL BHRÍDE 

Stillbrook, Mountrath, Co. Laois 

Roll No. 13343E 

Telephone 057 8732423 

Email: bridnaofamountrath@gmail.com 

Website: scoilbhridemountrath.weebly.com. 

27/02/2022 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Hope this email finds you well as the children return to school tomorrow following the 
midterm break. 

Some matters for your attention: 

* Please keep your daughter at home if she has symptoms, thank you for your 
support to date. 

* Remind your daughter of the importance of proper hand hygiene and respiratory 
etiquette. 

* Face coverings are no longer a mandatory requirement for the senior classes, your 
daughter may continue to wear one if she wishes. 

* Antigen tests will continue to be made available to parents, the freephone number 
to order these tests is 1800 110055 or you can order 
online via www.hse.ie/schooltest. 

* Physical distancing is no longer a requirement for schools. 

Thank you for all your help to date in helping to keep all in our school community 
safe. 

All the best for now, 

M. Rohan. 
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